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Welcome Back to 2025! 

Kia ora e te whānau, 

What an exciting start to the new school year! It has been fantastic to see all our tamariki and whānau back at school, 
ready for another year of learning, growth, and adventure. We’ve hit the ground running and are thrilled to embark on 
this journey together in 2025. 

Our kura continues to grow! On the first day of term, we welcomed 70 new tamariki and their whānau, bringing our 
school roll to over 650 students and with enrolments still coming in, a roll exceeding 700 pupils is definitely on the 
cards this year! 

Welcoming New Staff - We would like to extend a warm welcome to the 14 new staff members who have joined our 
Whenuapai School whānau. It’s already been a busy start with inductions, professional development, and collaborative 
learning. One of the highlights has been our work with Massey University on Structured Literacy, a key focus as we 
strengthen literacy skills across all year levels. 

Over the holidays, we introduced our new teaching team members through HERO posts. If you missed them, we 
encourage you to take a look and get to know the fantastic educators joining us this year. 

Exciting Changes at the Home Campus - If you’ve been on-site recently, you may have noticed some exciting upgrades! 
Over the holidays, we completed the classroom demolition project, making way for future developments. The 
relocated playground, now featuring soft, new rubber fall matting, is already a hit with our tamariki. Next on the list is 
installing ready lawn over the remaining dirt patches—creating an even safer and more inviting play space. 

Our Learning Focus for 2025 - This year, we continue our strong focus on Structured Literacy and Mathematics, with 
an emphasis on providing one hour a day of focused instruction in these key areas. We know these subjects form the 
foundation of our tamariki’s learning, and we are committed to making sure they have the skills they need to succeed. 

We are also keeping a close eye on new curriculum updates and assessment guidelines from the Ministry of Education. 
As changes roll out, we will adapt and refine our curriculum to meet government directives and the evolving needs of 
our students. Our goal is to keep whānau well-informed and ensure we provide the highest quality education for every 
learner. 

Looking Ahead - With all these exciting changes, 2025 is shaping up to be 
another transformative year for Whenuapai School. Thank you for your 
continued support and for being part of our amazing school community. 

As we move forward, we are reminded of our vision statement: 

🌱 We partner with tamariki to create a future guided by: 

 Mana – Respect for Self 
 Ako – Respect for Learning 
 Kaitiakitanga – Respect for Environment 
 Kotahitanga – Respect for Others 

We look forward to an exciting year ahead, filled with growth, learning,  
and success for all of our tamariki. 

Ngā mihi nui, 
Adam Cels  
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    Dates for your diary …. 

Wednesday – 19 February 
6.00pm – Board Meeting 

Thursday – 6 March 
NW Year 7&8 Softball 

Monday – 24 February 
Year 5-8 Swimming Sports 

Tuesday – 11 March  
NW Year 7&8 Cricket 

Wednesday  - 26 February 
NW Year 7&8 Tag 

Thursday – 13 March  
Gold Coin Mufti Day for  
World Kidney Day 

27-28 February 
Kahu Camp Out 

Monday – 17 March  
NW Year 6-8 Swimming 

Tuesday – 4 March  
NW Year 5&6 Tee Ball 

Wednesday  - 26 March 
6.00pm – Board Meeting 

             
Scholastics Book Club - Issue 1 out now! 

     

CLICK HERE TO ORDER ONLINE  

 
 

Key Staff for 2025 

📌 Senior Leadership 

• Molly Fletcher – Deputy Principal (Senior Campus) | mfletcher@whenuapai.school.nz 
• Olivia Mead – Assistant Principal (Senior Campus) | oliviam@whenuapai.school.nz 
• Rebecca Archer – Deputy Principal (Home Campus) | rebeccaa@whenuapai.school.nz 
• Jill Mackenzie – Assistant Principal / Learning Support Coordinator | lsc@whenuapai.school.nz 

📌 Team Leaders 

• Steff Wise – Year 0/1 | stephaniew@whenuapai.school.nz 
• Bree Ward – Year 2 | breew@whenuapai.school.nz 
• Rebecca Archer – Year 3/4 | rebeccaa@whenuapai.school.nz 
• Rebecca Robinson – Year 5/6 | rebeccar@whenuapai.school.nz 
• Katie Gemmell – Year 7/8 | katieg@whenuapai.school.nz 

📌 Principal 

• Adam Cels | acels@whenuapai.school.nz 
 

 

 
Many NZ kids are affected by kidney issues, including  

some very special students who attend our Kura. 
 

We are proud to support this incredible cause!! 
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Linewise  
 

 

Linewize is a FREE online safety tool available to all our families and here's how it can help: 

• See What Your Child Sees: Linewize allows you to see a filtered report of your child's browsing 
activity, including websites and search terms. This gives you a springboard for discussions about 
online content. 

• Spark Conversations: Use Linewize reports to talk to your child about what they find interesting 
online. This is a great opportunity to teach critical thinking skills and discuss online dangers. 

• Set Boundaries Together: Linewize allows you to set website filters and time limits for your child's 
internet use. Work with your child to create a safe and responsible online routine. 

For more information, please visit https://whenuapai.onlinesafetyhub.nz/ 

Our school is proud of the work we do to foster and promote positive relationships and social skills 
through our restorative PB4L approach. We place great emphasis on our core values and provide 
engaging behaviour lessons to empower students to make positive choices. 

With your help and support, we can continue to guide our  

tamariki on their journey towards responsible online 
behaviour and overall well-being.  

Thank you for being an important part of our community. 

 

  

Uniform Shop 
Argyle Schoolwear now has a retail shop, where you can 
purchase our school uniform. 

You will still be able to purchase your uniform online through 
their Argyle Online website, but you now also have the option 
to purchase in store, offering you a full retail experience. 

Argyle’s Retail Shop is located at: 

• Unit 4 / 91 Central Park Drive in Henderson. 

It is advisable that you book an appointment – please go to our 
school page on Argyle Online and click ‘book a fitting’. Limited 
parking is available in front of the store. 

 

 

Click Here to Book 

 

 

Parent Portal 
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Help us reduce waste at school by packing a 
waste-free lunchbox!  
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For our Policies and 
Procedures please visit 

SchoolDocs at:  

www.schooldocs.co.nz/ 

User – whenuapai  
Password – airport 

Copyright: Except where stated, the 
content on this site is the copyright 

of SchoolDocs Ltd. It may not be 
reproduced without written 
permission from SchoolDocs. 

 

 
 
 

sKids - Before and After School Care 

 

School 
Notices: 
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Click here for a free assessment & trial lesson. 

Email: northwest@numberworks.com 

 
 

Hilton Brown Hobsonville 

https://swim.school.nz/ 

5 Rawiri Place, Hobsonville. 

Ph: 09 666 0240 

hobsonville@hiltonbrownswimming.co.
nz 
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